
We are excited to once again offer the choir program to the
students at HTS. This year, students in grades 4-8 have the

opportunity to sign up for the choir program. Choir rehearsals will
take place on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 2:30-3:00 pm. The
choir will be performing in a winter concert and spring concert

along with other performances throughout the year (more
information to come).

We are also bringing back the Show Choir program this year, too!
Auditions for the Show Choir will take place in January 2025.

The Show Choir will perform at the spring concert.

To have your child participate in the HTS Choir program, scan the
QR code below:


